
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to challenge, empower, and engage all students to develop and achieve personal and career 
aspirations, to pursue lifelong learning, and to be responsible and accountable citizens in a dynamic world.” 

 

 

 
    

 

April 13, 2022 

 

RE:  Spring Break/Miscellaneous 

 

Dear North East Families, 

This is a reminder that the North East School District will be on Spring Break from Thursday, April 

14, 2022, through Tuesday, April 19, 2022.   Students will return on Wednesday, April 20, 2022.  

Schools and offices will be closed during Spring Break. 

The end of the third marking period was March 31st.   Report cards were mailed and families should 

have received their child’s report card.   Grades can also be accessed through the student information 

management system on Sapphire. 

We are also featuring the Class of 2022 on the district website in our Senior Spotlight.  Seniors were 

provided with a Google Doc survey to complete this information.   If your Senior has not completed 

the survey, please have them do so as we would like to celebrate the Class of 2022. 

Kindergarten registration will take place on Thursday, April 21, 2022.   Please contact Davis 

Elementary with any questions. 

If you have any questions, please contact your building administration.   On behalf of the Board of 

Directors, faculty, and staff, we hope you have a wonderful Spring Break and enjoy the time with 

your families! 

Sincerely, 

 
Dr. Michele S. Hartzell, Superintendent 
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